
CUHAS ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

 

The 10th Graduation Ceremony on 4th November 2017. 

 

GRADUATING STUDENTS ARE SUPPOSE TO  

COLLECT THEIR GRADUATION GOWNS FROM  

THEIR RESPECTIVE SCHOOLS ON 1st & 2nd 

NOVEMBER 2017, AFTER SUBMITTING A 

51,000/- RECEIPT FROM ACCOUNTS. 

 

ALTERNATIVELY, THE GOWNS ARE TO BE 

RETURNED WITHIN SEVEN DAYS FROM THE 

DAY OF OCCASION; FAILURE TO DO THAT, A 

PENALT OF 10,000/- WILL BE CHARGED PER 

DAY. 

 

 

Congratulations and have a Joyful special Day.  
 
By Procurement Officer 


